
-----Original Message----- 
From: Maurice <   
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 11:04 AM 
To: customercommunications@hydroone.com; ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
<ConsumerRelations@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Rate increase for seasonal customers  
 
To whom it may concern, 
Please note that if our hydro costs increase significantly as planned by the OEB, we will be switching to 
other energy sources. Our cottage is situated on Lake Duborne and is included in the town of Blind River. 
The cottage consumes electricity from mid June to mid August (8 weeks). We are already paying over 
100$ a week for hydro (lighting and appliances). We are of the opinion that these increases are 
unjustified and will prove counterproductive for your overall revenu in the future. 
Jeanne Villeneuve and Maurice Berthelot  
 
Envoyé de mon iPhone 
 

mailto:customercommunications@hydroone.com
mailto:ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca
mailto:ConsumerRelations@oeb.ca

	From: Maurice <maurice.berthelot@videotron.ca>



